
Mrs. Betsy Schultz 

480-224-3242

Contact Me
I welcome and value parent involvement throughout the year. I 

would love to hear from you, and you are welcome to contact me 
with any questions, comments, or concerns you may have.

I am so excited to 
welcome you to the 
2023 - 2024 school 

year! I can’t wait to 
meet you all! 

I am looking forward 
to working together 
to have an amazing 
year of learning and 
growing! This will be 
the #bestyearever!! 

Welcome to 3rd 
Grade!

Meet the Teacher

Schultz.betsy@cusd80.com

About Me
Hi! My name is Betsy Schultz, I 

am so excited to be your child’s 
teacher this year! Teaching is my 
passion! I love to learn and can't 
wait to share this quality with my 

students each year! My 
husband, Matt, and I are 

originally from Nebraska and 
moved to Arizona in 2011. We 
have two wonderful little boys, 
Namon and Noah. I earned my 
Bachelor of Science Degree in 

2003, and I earned my Master of 
Science Degree in the 

Curriculum and Instruction of 
Early Childhood Education in 
2008. I began my wonderful 

career of teaching in 2004. I am 
so excited for this new school 

year at Ryan! 

Don’t miss Meet the 
Teacher on 

Monday, July 17th. 
Feel free to stop by 
anytime between 
5:00 and 6:00 p.m. 


